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BY EMAIL 

December 1, 2023 

Daliana Coban 
Director, Regulatory Applications & Business Support 
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 
14 Carlton Street 
Toronto, ON  M5B 1K5 
RegulatoryAffairs@TorontoHydro.com 

Dear Ms. Coban: 

Re: Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited (Toronto Hydro) 
2025-2029 Custom Rate Application for Electricity Distribution Rates and 

 Charges 
OEB File Number: EB-2023-0195 

Further to the Ontario Energy Board’s (OEB) acknowledgment letter dated November 
20, 2023, the OEB has completed its preliminary review of your 2025 Cost of Service 
application and notes that Toronto Hydro has not filed the following items, which are 
required under the OEB’s Chapter 2 Filing Requirements for Electricity Distribution Rate 
Applications – 2023 Edition for 2024 Rate Applications: 

• Revenue Requirement Work Form and analysis for revenues for the Bridge Year, 
2024 

• Detailed calculations of PILs, including the PILs model for years 2026 to 2029. 
These are required as Toronto Hydro is proposing a Custom IR framework that 
proposes consideration of revenue requirement for each of these years. 

• Supporting documentation to reflect the accelerated CCA amounts and amounts 
tracked in Account 1592 

The OEB understands that Toronto Hydro is working to meet the OEB’s requirements in 
this regard and has therefore decided to commence its review of Toronto Hydro’s 
application and proceed with its Notice of Hearing. Given that the OEB has commenced 
its review of the application, the OEB requires Toronto Hydro to file the above items by 
January 8, 2024. If the noted information is not filed by January 8, 2024, the OEB will 
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stop processing Toronto Hydro’s application and place the application in abeyance, until 
such time as the missing information is filed. 

Please direct any questions relating to this application to Case Manager, Thomas 
Eminowicz, at thomas.eminowicz@oeb.ca. 

Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 

c: Charles Keizer, ckeizer@torys.com   
  Arlen Sternberg, asternberg@torys.com 
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